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Office of Student Activities <osa@cnu.edu> Mon, Mar 14, 2016 at 9:24 AM
To: Association Office of Student Activities <osa@cnu.edu>
Bcc: students@cnu.edu

Campus Announcements: Daily Digest
Monday, March 14
 
 
CAMPUS ACTIVITIES EVENT CALENDAR
 
 
TODAY 

Alpha Phi Omega Ticket Sales for Private Screening of Batman vs.
Superman: 11:00am-2:00pm 
Love LinkedIn: 2:00pm 
Resume and Cover Letter Writing: 3:00pm 
Black Student Union General Board Meeting: 7:30pm 
Potterwatch Meeting: 8:00pm 
United Campus Ministries Pizza Party: 8:30pm 

Upcoming Events

Home Athletics This Week
CNU Senior Class Brickhouse Fundraiser
Vote Now for Class Council 2015-2016 Executive Board 
Nu Kappa Epsilon Open Mic Night 
PIER Perspectives Conversation on Mental Health: Are Millennials Being
Coddled? 
Chinese Culture Day: Looking for Volunteers 
Phi Alpha Delta Mock Trial 
E.A.S.T. Fancy Bake Sale 
CEE Fund's Fourth Annual Financial Summit 

Campus Programs and Announcements

A Leadership Journey with Dr. Ron Riggio
Call For Papers 
Enter CNU's Writing Contest to Earn Cash & Prestige 
Cultural Plunge-Reporting for this Year 

 

Today 

https://thecompass.cnu.edu/events
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Alpha Phi Omega Ticket Sales for Private Screening of Batman vs. Superman:
11:00am-2:00pm
Alpha Phi Omega will be hosting a PRIVATE screening of the movie Batman vs. Superman at Paragon City Center on
March 30th from 7pm-10pm. We are trying to raise money for our service fraternity in order to produce more service
events for our CNU community and the city of Newport News. We will be selling tickets in the DSU breezeway (3/14-3/17)
from 11am-2pm and then again the following week (3/21-3/24)! Tickets are $10 and are going quick! Please stop by and
reserve your ticket now!
 
Attachment
 
 
Love LinkedIn: 2:00pm 
Monday, March 14, 2:00 PM—3:00 PM, DSU Monroe 
Rescheduled due to snow day—Come learn how to use LinkedIn for networking and job searching! Whether you’re looking
for a career opportunity or building your professional reputation, LinkedIn connects you to jobs and ideal business partners. 
 
 
Resume and Cover Letter Writing: 3:00pm
Mon Mar 14 at 3:00 PM, CNH 305 
Learn how to create powerful resumes and cover letters. Make yours stand out by knowing how to effectively
communicate your strengths.
 
 
Black Student Union General Board Meeting: 7:30pm 
BSU will be having a meeting today, March 14th, in Freeman 101 at 7:30pm! The topic of discussion is representation in
the media. We would love to see you there and bring a friend! Also, dues for this semester are $10 and were due
February 15th, but we are still accepting them. Again, hope to see you there!
 
 
Potterwatch Meeting: 8:00pm
Want a great way to start the week? 
Who: Potterwatch, CNU's only Harry Potter fan club 
When: Monday, March 14 at 8 PM 
Where: MCM 162  
What: We will be playing games, watching videos, and discussing all things Harry Potter.  
All are welcome! See you there!
 
 
United Campus Ministries Pizza Party: 8:30pm 
UCM will meet at its regular time, Monday, 3/14, 8:30 p.m. in the Monroe Room of the DSU for a Pizza Party to thank all of
the volunteers who came-out to help with the Potato Drop a few weeks ago. If you volunteered for the bag-tying, loading
potatoes, or both, or would simply like to know more about how to be part of an organization that serves the wider
community and has fun, too, come join usMonday night! The Potato Drop distributed 45,500 pounds of potatoes to serve
folks in need all over Southeastern and Central Virginia and would not have been possible without the student volunteers! 
If you plan to come, please RSVP to ucm@cnu.edu OR Campus Minister Donna at donna.desarroraynal@cnu.edu. So we
know how much pizza to buy! 
 
 

Upcoming Events
 
Home Athletics This Week

Tuesday, March 15 at 3:00pm - Basketball vs. Stevenson University
Wednesday, March 16 at 4:00pm- Women's Lacrosse vs. Randolph-Macon College 
Saturday, March 19 at 12:00pm- Women's Tennis vs. Frostburg State University
Saturday, March 19 at 12:00pm- Men's Tennis vs. Frostburg State University
Saturday, March 19 at 1:00pm- Women's Lacrosse vs. St. Mary's College of Maryland
Saturday, March 19 at 2:00pm- Softball vs Bridgewater College 
Saturday, March 19 at 3:00pm- Men's Tennis vs. Southern Virginia University

mailto:ucm@cnu.edu
mailto:donna.desarroraynal@cnu.edu
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Saturday, March 19 at 3:00pm- Women's Tennis vs. Southern Virginia University
Saturday, March 19 at 4:00pm- Softball vs. Bridgewater College

For more information please visit cnusports.com.
 
 
CNU Senior Class Brickhouse Fundraiser 
ATTENTION SENIORS: Class Council is hosting our first fundraiser of the year at Brickhouse! Join us on St. Patrick's Day,
which happens to fall on CNU Day, for a night full of fun. We will have happy hour specials starting at 8pm until 10pm. We
will be asking for donations at the door, which will automatically make you a senior donor, and you will also get some free
stuff courtesy of Class Council. 
 
We cannot wait to see everyone there and do not forget to wear green! 
 
Join our Facebook event page for more information and updates!  
https://www.facebook.com/events/1033492113390516/ 
 
 
Vote Now for Class Council 2015-2016 Executive Board 
Let you voice be known! Please take a few minutes to vote for who you think should be the members Class Council
Executive Board for 2016-2017. Voting closes at 5:00pm on Monday, March 14th.  
 
ELECTION BALLOT LINK (https://thecompass.cnu.edu/election/start/95960) 
 
You must be logged into The Compass to access the Election Ballot. If you haven't created a personal profile on The
Compass, it only takes a few minutes to do so. 
 
 
For your reference, you can view the candidate bios on the Class Council Facebook Page
https://www.facebook.com/media/set/?set=a.1139830069394512.1073741848.464096200301239&type=1&l=1e0619d3a5 
 
 
Please contact Brooke Thaxton, President of the Class of 2016, with any questions/concerns at elisabeth.thaxton.12@cnu.
edu
 
 
Nu Kappa Epsilon Open Mic Night 
It's that time of year again for Nu Kappa Epsilon's Open Mic Night. The event will take place on March 22nd at 7 p.m. We
are currently looking for performers to provide wonderful entertainment for your fellow captains. If interested, please
contact Tori Rehder at victoria.rehder.13@cnu.edu.
 
 
PIER Perspectives Conversation on Mental Health: Are Millennials Being
Coddled? 
Please bring your lunch, and join us for our conversation regarding mental health on college campuses, Tuesday March
15th in the crow's nest. 
For questions- contact Madeline Leach at madeline.leach.14@cnu.edu
 
Attachment
 
 
Chinese Culture Day: Looking for Volunteers
Once again, the Confucius Institute of William and Mary, the CNU Asian Studies Department, and the Eastern American
Student Triumvirate (E.A.S.T.) Club is hosting Chinese Culture Day on Saturday, March 26th!  
 
We will need at least 15 volunteers to help out with this event. This includes everything from presenting and introducing
various stations to setting up and cleaning up. There will be a mandatory volunteer meeting March 22 to go over the
details. Volunteers will also receive a free shirt from the Confucius Institute (in sizes Medium or Large only). If you have
an interest in helping out with this event, please email east@cnu.edu or stephanie.cobb.14@cnu.edu for more details. We
hope you can help out! 
 
 

http://cnusports.com/
https://www.facebook.com/events/1033492113390516/
https://thecompass.cnu.edu/election/start/95960
https://www.facebook.com/media/set/?set=a.1139830069394512.1073741848.464096200301239&type=1&l=1e0619d3a5
mailto:elisabeth.thaxton.12@cnu.edu
mailto:victoria.rehder.13@cnu.edu
mailto:madeline.leach.14@cnu.edu
mailto:east@cnu.edu
mailto:stephanie.cobb.14@cnu.edu
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Phi Alpha Delta Mock Trial 
Phi Alpha Delta needs your help! Our organization is the Pre-Law Fraternity for CNU. Each year we host a Mock Trial for
ourselves to to help us practice for Law School and law competitions. In doing so, we reenact a court case by playing
Attorney's and Witnesses. This is not simply a reenactment, rather our attornies are given materials that they create a
court case around. Witnesses then must portray their character and will be asked questions they are unaware of. We
need your help by being one of our jurors. By being a juror you will listen intensely with no prior knowledge about the
court case and decide the outcome of the trial. We only have 12 spots for jurors so we ask that you please help us and fill
out the form as soon as possible:  
 
https://docs.google.com/a/cnu.edu/forms/d/10m_Z4pxv5h0vGRnSYwpsyb6-nlNyRTICQuXN0X6MtJk/viewform 
 
The trial will take place on April 3rd from 12-2pm in the Washington Room of DSU. Food will be provided! 
 
Sign ups will be on a first come first serve basis. You will be notified by the end of the week if you have been selected
along with additional information. If you are unsure that you are able to make it to the trial, we ask that you please do not
fill out the form, until you are absolutely sure.  
 
If you do not wish to participate or are unable to, please come by and watch the Trial; All are welcome! 
 
Thank you again and if you have any questions, please contact Phi Alpha Delta's Director of Committee Operations-
Spencer Snyder at 
spencer.snyder.14@cnu.edu or at pad@cnu.edu. 
 
 
E.A.S.T. Fancy Bake Sale
This Thursday from 11-2pm in the DSU Breezeway start enjoying spring the right way with our famous fancy cupcakes all
for just 1$ dollar each! We will be selling Orange Blossom, Rosewater, and Green tea cupcakes! 
See you there!
 
 
CEE Fund's Fourth Annual Financial Summit
Come out to the CEE Fund's Fourth Annual Financial Summit on Tuesday, March 15th on the 2nd Floor of the DSU. We
will be hosting financial literacy events beginning with the Keynote Speech by Jason Moser, titled "Top 10 Reasons You
Should Learn To Invest" at 12:40 PM. Prior to the keynote, there will be a free plated lunch beginning at 12:10 in the DSU
Ballroom. 
 
There will be breakout sessions at 1:45 & 2:45 with various topics such as investment strategies, building a brand, and
retirement planning. At the conclusion of the event, there will be a networking session with the speakers from 3:45-4:30
PM. 
 
The event is absolutely free and is approved as a Honors/PLP Passport event. Questions? Contact us at
coo.ceefund@cnu.edu
 
Attachment 
 
 

Campus Programs and Announcements
 
A Leadership Journey with Dr. Ron Riggio 
Come out the Ferguson Center Concert Hall on Tuesday, March 15th at 8pm to hear Dr. Ron Riggio talk about his
leadership experiences. Dr. Ron Riggio is a is a leadership scholar and organizational psychologist specializing in Human
Resources Management, Innovation, Leadership, Non-Verbal Communication, and Organizational Psychology. This is a
required PLP speaker, but all students are welcome! **Professional dress is encouraged**
 
Attachment
 
 
Call For Papers
The Alpha chapter of Phi Sigma Tau & The Alpha Theta Epsilon chapter of Theta Alpha Kappa present:
 
The 7th Annual Hoaglund Philosophy and Religious Studies Conference at Christopher Newport University on: 

https://docs.google.com/a/cnu.edu/forms/d/10m_Z4pxv5h0vGRnSYwpsyb6-nlNyRTICQuXN0X6MtJk/viewform
mailto:spencer.snyder.14@cnu.edu
mailto:pad@cnu.edu
mailto:coo.ceefund@cnu.edu
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Religion, Ethics & Politics: Election Year Issues 
 
On Saturday, April 9, 2016. 
 
Submission Protocol: Submit an abstract to samuel.atkinson.12@cnu.edu. Please remember to include name, title and
institutional affiliation. Deadline for receipt of abstracts: March 15, 2015. Full length papers must be received by March
31st, 2015 in order to be considered for presentation at conference.  
 
Philosophy & Religious Studies 
McMurran Hall, Room 261 
757-594-8827
 
Attachment
 
 
Enter CNU's Writing Contest to Earn Cash & Prestige
Provost’s Award for Excellence in Student Writing 
 
This award is an annual contest sponsored by the Provost’s Office and the Writing Program Council. The contest is open
to all CNU undergraduates with winners receiving a total of $500. 
 
This award is given to a student whose devotion to undergraduate writing embodies the goals and ideals of the liberal arts
tradition through the treatment of writing as a developmental process and the use of written feedback and evaluation of
writing.  
 
Students wishing to be considered for this award should include the following items : 
1. 500-word personal statement that addresses the criteria listed below.  
2. One or two evaluated papers. 
3. Two faculty recommendation forms that address the criteria listed below. (Recommendations do not necessarily need
to be from the faculty assigning the submitted student papers.) 
 
Criteria for the award: 
• Treats writing as an ongoing process of knowledge articulation where improvement is gained through informal and
formal preparatory activities, multiple drafts, iterations, and revisions. 
• Seeks continual and diverse opportunities for feedback from written comments, conferencing with instructor, peer review
sessions, and appointments with tutors in the Writing Center. 
• Continues developing papers and projects past the scope of a class for submission to publication, to enter graduate
school, and pursue a career. 
 
Applications should be submitted to the University Writing Program website at http://cnu.edu/provost/writingprogram/#tab-
2  
 
Deadline for application: March 25,2016
 
 
Cultural Plunge-Reporting for this Year
To recognize those who have completed the Cultural Plunge for this academic year, students must submit their plunge
experiences by Wednesday, March 23rd. Log onto The Compass at https://thecompass.cnu.edu. Once you’re logged on,
click on your name in the right-hand corner> My Involvement>Experiences>Add Experience to report your plunge
experiences. 
 
For more information on the Cultural Plunge, go to http://cnu.edu/studentactivities/diversity/plunge/
 
Attachment
 
 
--  
Office of Student Activities
DSU 330 
Christopher Newport University
757-594-7260
osa@cnu.edu
 

mailto:samuel.atkinson.12@cnu.edu
http://cnu.edu/provost/writingprogram/#tab-2
https://thecompass.cnu.edu/
http://cnu.edu/studentactivities/diversity/plunge/
mailto:osa@cnu.edu
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www.cnu.edu/studentactivities/ 
Follow us on Twitter @CNUOSA or like the CNU Office of Student Activities on Facebook!
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